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Dear Praying Friends,

This has been an eventful month. We have been very busy with travel and meetings. The Lord
is good to keep us strong and healthy through these times. Our last mission revival was such a
blessing. We were able to see old friends and the church was a great blessing to us. We went
soul-winning in a housing project in New Orleans. There were about twenty-five of us. We did
Bible clubs for the children plus preaching and one on one witnessing. All together we saw
about 65 come to the Lord! I was able to lead two young people to Christ and Melinda saw one
saved. This church is seeking to start a work within this project. Over 6000 souls live there
without a solid Bible preaching church. Folks this is in America. The mission field is all around
us. Pray for these people. If we don’t reach them for the Lord, who will?

God is working in our lives and we are grateful for it. Please pray for two unspoken requests that
weigh heavy on our hearts. God is able to answer these needs if we pray in faith and have
patience to wait on His timing. We also need prayer for our ongoing requests: 1) new
supporting churches, 2) new meetings to present our work, 3) future ministry trips to Ghana,
Africa and Yap, Micronesia.

We appreciate your continued support and prayers. God is using His people to meet our needs in
marvelous ways. Please write if you can, because we love to hear from you. Thank you for all
your love shown to us. Without your faithfulness to the Lord, our ministry would not be

possible.

Serving the Saviour,
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